
From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:20 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Limelight Gala 
 

Hi Steve,  
 
Confirming that I did attend the Limelight Gala on October 06, 22 hosted by the IL Green 
Alliance. My entry was waived by the organization. I attended in my official capacity as CSO. 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
 
Best,  
 
Angela  
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